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Group photo with paclJ fish caught from the ponds ;---- ---- --.,. 

Translated by KA & JY . . 
We celebrated the 5th Foundation Day on February 28th with all Leda members. Mrs. Takahashi and 

Naria arrived that day, and then 19 members from Generation Peace Academy (GPA) arrived by boat 

March 1st in the afternoon. On the 2nd, Mr. Sano gave them a lecture about Leda and the providence 

of South America and in the afternoon Mr. Nakata showed them around our facility. On the 3rd, they 

caught pacu fish in ponds in the morning and had a pioneer experience cutting palm trees in the 

afternoon. Many of them are of Japanese descent. They are enjoying Leda with a bright spirit. 

Long boat trip 

Mr. Sano giving a lecture 

Mr. Nakata welcoming them 

Mr. Nakata giving a tour of the 

prawns nursery 

Left: A tradition - pioneer 

experience of cutting down palm 

trees with axes 

GPA staff cutting a welcome cake 

GPA member showing her pacu 

fish catch with a big smile 



5th Foundation Day on February 28th Laying concrete to complete a pond for 

raising prawns 

Mrs. Naria McGee (blue shirt) and Mrs. 

Takahashi arriving by plane on the 28th 

Preventive injection of cows by Servicio 

Nacional Sanidad Animal (SENACSA) on the 

I 
Mr. Kajimoto making prawn 

food with many freshwater 

shrimps 

26th. 

Mr. Nomura concentrating on 

apiculture after returning from 

one month medical treatment 

for his hands 

Left: Developing orchard of 

sugar apples 

Right: Bhae-jin using some 

of his lunch time to repair a car 

Mr. Joel Hernandez, an 

electrical engineer from Peru 

checking all electric systems. 

He received the Holy Marriage 

Blessing with a Paraguayan 

sister. 


